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SCHOOL LUNCH PAYMENTS

Just to remind you that only children in Reception and KS1 are entitled to 

free hot school meals.  Once your child has moved upstairs to KS2, lunches 

must be paid for.  Payment can be made via our online payment system, 

ParentPay.  For login details, please see Emma/Helen in the office.  If you 

do not have access to the internet then please pay via cash/cheque to the 

office.

Medical Appointments

Please note that our attendance policy now states that school need to see proof of any medical appointments taking place during 

school hours. If your child needs to miss school due to a medical, then please call into the office so that letters and appointment 

cards can be copied for their file. 

REMINDER

Can I kindly remind all parents not to use 

the front door at the beginning and end of 

the school day.  Please enter school via 

the gates at either side of the school.

– an’t wait to find out what exciting things are going to happen this academic 

–



Hi All,

I hope you have all had a good break over the summer.

We are starting some courses at St. Lawrence’s and the Avenues Children’s Centre shortly for 

parents/grandparents/carers. 

The courses are free for those parents without GCSE A­C and also include a free crèche for pre­school children.

The Fit Food, Fit Kids is a way of trying to address the growing obesity issue with young children and the English 

course to empower parents to support with their children’s learning at the same time as gaining a recognised 

qualification in English for employment or further learning. The ‘Get Ready for School’ course at St. Lawrence’s is 

ideal for parents of pre­school or early years children. See attached leaflets.


